
ANNOUNCEMENTS

The fifth international conference of the International Society for
Utilitarian Studies will be held in New Orleans on 22-23 March 1997
and is being organized by Professor Jonathan Riley of the Murphy
Institute, Tulane University. Professor John Harsanyi will be among
the participants in the conference devoted to the theme, TJtilitarian-
ism Reconsidered'. Those wishing to participate in the conference
should contact Professor Riley, Murphy Institute of Political Economy,
Tulane University, 108 Tilton Hall, New Orleans, Louisiana 70118-
5698, USA; Fax 001-504-862-8755.

The Association Charles Gide Pour L'Etude de la Pensee
Economique is sponsoring a colloquium entitled 'L'Utilitarisme:
Analyse et Histoire' at the University of Lille I on 25-26 January
1996. The conference will consider the origins of utilitarianism,
various interpretations elaborated during the nineteenth and twen-
tieth centuries, and current issues in contemporary economic theory
that continue to be inspired by the utilitarian doctrine. Papers will be
in English and French. For further information contact Professor
Annie L. Cot, Faculty des Sciences Economiques et Sociales, Univer-
sity des Sciences et Technologies de Lille (Lille I), 59655 Villeneuve
d'Ascq CEDEX, France; Fax: 20-43-66-55.

By the time this number is published, the fourth Congresso
Iberoamericano de Estudios Utilitaristas will have been held at the
Postgraduate Department of Philosophy at the University of Puccamp
in Campinas, Brazil on 25-29 September 1995. This meeting will
have been the first of its kind in Brazil and was organized by Dr. L. A.
Peluso.
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